
  

 
 
Alternate Routes to Peachtree Dunwoody Road for the Transform 285/400 
Project  
 

WHAT:   Georgia Department of Transportation construction partners modified the lanes on Peachtree Dunwoody 
Road for bridge construction from Concourse Parkway to Lake Hearn Drive. The lanes will remain in the 
updated configuration until Q3 2020. 

 
The modified roadway consists of one southbound through lane; one southbound left turn lane to I-285 
eastbound; one northbound through lane; and one northbound right turn lane to I-285 eastbound.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHEN:   August 2019 through Q3 2020  
 
WHERE:  Peachtree Dunwoody Road from Concourse Parkway to Lake Hearn Drive  

  
Blue Detour Route: Motorists and emergency vehicles traveling northbound on Peachtree Dunwoody 
Road should turn right onto I-285 eastbound. Motorists should continue on I-285 eastbound and exit at 
Ashford Dunwoody Road. Motorists should turn left off the exit to I-285 westbound. Motorists should 
continue on I-285 westbound and exit at Peachtree Dunwoody Road, then turn right.  

 
Green Detour Route: Motorists and emergency vehicles traveling southbound on Peachtree Dunwoody 
Road should turn left on Hammond Drive, turn right on Ashford Dunwoody Road, then right on to Perimeter 
Summit Parkway. Perimeter Summit Parkway will change to Lake Hearn Drive. Motorists should continue 
driving on Lake Hearn Drive, then turn left on Peachtree Dunwoody Road.  
 
Pink Detour Route: Motorists and emergency vehicles traveling southbound on Peachtree Dunwoody 
Road should turn left on Hammond Drive, turn right on Perimeter Center Parkway, then turn right on Lake 
Hearn Drive to Peachtree Dunwoody Road. 
 
Gold Detour Route: Motorists and emergency vehicles traveling from I-285 westbound to Peachtree 
Dunwoody Road should get take the exit at Ashford Dunwoody Road, turn left off the exit and continue on 
Ashford Dunwoody Road. Emergency vehicles should turn right on Lake Hearn Drive and continue on Lake 
Hearn Drive to Peachtree Dunwoody Road.  
 



Lavender Detour Route: Motorists and emergency vehicles traveling from I-285 westbound to Ashford 
Dunwoody Road should turn left off the exit and continue on Ashford Dunwoody Road. Emergency 
vehicles should turn right on Perimeter Summit Parkway. Perimeter Summit Parkway will change to Lake 
Hearn Drive. Emergency vehicles should continue driving on Lake Hearn Drive, then turn left on Peachtree 
Dunwoody Road.  
 
Advisory: Exact dates may change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are cautioned to reduce 
their speed while traveling through work zones, pay attention, and watch for workers. Before heading out, 
get real-time information on work status and traffic conditions. Call 511, visit 511ga.org, or download the 
Georgia 511 app.   

 
Additional project information is available at http://www.dot.ga.gov/BuildSmart/Projects/Pages/I285SR400.aspx 
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